
 

 

 
8th December 2023 

 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 

Before School Arrangements – Year 6 
 

We have become aware that some of our Year 6 children are meeting before school and gathering 
on a green on a street close to the school. We have received reports that they are quite loud and 
also engaging in risky behaviour at this time. We are concerned that this may lead to someone 
getting hurt.  
 
We would like to remind you that, as parents, you are responsible for your child’s safe journey to 
school and ask that you go through clear expectations with them, if they are making this journey 
independently. We have spoken about this at school too.  
 
We request that this expectation would include them being mindful of the school’s neighbours, and 
also about them acting in a responsible way. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Tracy Keefe 
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